
Press Release 

Latta School’s Indian Education Parent Committee will meet at 5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, 

September 23, 2020 via Zoom Meeting. Business meetings will be conducted for JOM and Title 

VI programs. All parents of JOM and Title VI students are invited to attend. 

JOM News 

https://www.latta.k12.ok.us/vnews/display.v/SEC/Parents%20%26%20Students%7CIndian%20Education

